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This bulletin is issued to all schools which are accredited or are now in the process of completing an Application for Accreditation.

Curriculum Testing ,, Rewriting of Exams

The WellCAP review panel has approved changes the Handbook for Accreditation (Form WCT-1) to
extend the amount of time in which examinations must be rewritten.

The section addressing this topic previously read:

Exams must be rewritten at least once a year to ensure quality of testing.

This section has been revised to read:

Exams must be rewritten at least once every two years to ensure quality of testing.

This change is effective immediately and will be included in the next edition of the Handbook for
Accreditation.

Please contact IADC if you have any questions or need additional information.


